
 

 

FCC Violations and Online Public File 

WIL-FM 

 While the station uploaded information regarding political advertising to the station’s 
online public file, the materials may not have been uploaded immediately in certain instances. 
The licensee has taken corrective action to put in place procedures to insure that all required 
political advertising documentation is timely uploaded.  On September 3, 2020, the licensee (and 
commonly owned radio licensees) entered into a consent decree with the FCC’s Media Bureau 
that fully resolves matters involving the station’s untimely political file uploads.  See FCC DA 
20-1040, released September 4, 2020.  In addition, the station uploaded the 2017-2018 annual 
EEO public file report late.   

 


